
Good evening, Charles H. Parker Students and Families!  This is Ms. Range with 

our weekly message.  I hope everyone had a wonderful and restful weekend, 

enjoying the beautiful weather.  As always, this message will be posted on our 

website and our Facebook account.  Please remember that the school is here to 

support you.  If you have any needs or need any support, please let us know.  The 

office is open Monday through Friday from 7:30 AM until 5:30 PM. 

 

A very special congratulations to our 3rd grade students that competed in 

Mathapalooza this Saturday!  They did amazing and we are all very proud of their 

hard work and wonderful team work!  

 

It is a quiet week at the Hive.  Monday, our 3rd through 5th graders will have a 

musical presentation in the morning called Number Drummer that helps students 

connect music and math.  Also Monday, in an effort to increase our student's 

attendance, we are having the Charles H. Parker Attendance Madness in honor of 

March Madness.  Class attendance will be recorded and used to determine winners.  

We encourage all students to help their Class Win the school bracket by attending 

school regularly!  There is a Prize for the Winning Teacher and Class!!  

 

On Wednesday, Thursday and Friday, students in 3rd, 4th, and 5th grades will be 

taking Mock EOGs.  These are practice tests to provide additional data points for 

teachers to prep for the last few weeks before testing.  The tests will not be scored 

and will not be sent home to parents.  Also on Friday, third quarter will end.  

Report cards will be sent home on April 4.   

 

As a reminder, Monday, March 27, is a Teacher Workday.  There will be no school 

for students.   

 

As we enter into 4th quarter, please remember that these last 9 weeks of school are 

our most important.  All grade levels have end of year testing.  Please make sure 

students are in school, on time, well rested, and ready to learn!   

 

Please reach out if you have any questions or have any needs.  Thank you for all 

your support, understanding and dedication to Charles H. Parker!  Have a 

wonderful evening! 


